
 

 

 
 
 

 
August 31, 2020 
 
Captain Jeff Bradley 
Municipality of Brockton Fire Services 
510 Napier Street East 
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 
 
Dear Captain Bradley, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Municipality of Brockton Fire Services has been 
selected to participate in this year’s Project Assist campaign.   
 
Project Assist provides selected fire departments in the Enbridge Gas Inc. service area with 
funding for purchasing firefighting training materials.  Since its inception in 2012, Enbridge has 
generously contributed over $900,000 to this campaign.      
 
As a recipient of this year’s Project Assist campaign, your department will receive a $5,000 
credit at the Fire Marshal’s Public Fire Safety Council’s Distribution Centre to purchase 
firefighter training materials.  The funds must be used by Monday, November 30, 2020 or 
any remaining funds will be directed back to the Council. 
 
In support of this campaign, participating fire departments are asked to: 
 

1. Collaborate with the campaign coordinator to provide information required to complete 
a news release developed by Enbridge. 
 

2. Take a photo that includes books, DVDs and other training materials, a presentation 
cheque (provided), the fire chief or representative and possibly others, depending on 
social distancing requirements.   
 

3. Send the photo and news release to your local media (print and radio), and copy the 
campaign coordinator at kathy.ash@firesafetycouncil.com.   
 

4. Share the photo on your social media sites and tag Enbridge using @enbridgegas.  
 
Please contact Cathy Wood at 1-866-379-6668 ext. 102 or cathy.wood@firesafetycouncil.com 
for assistance with selecting your training materials and placing your order.  A large variety of 
resources are available including products from NFPA, IFSTA, Penwell, Jones & Bartlett, 
Publications Ontario, Action Training and many other recognized publishers of firefighter 
training materials.   
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Our Project Assist campaign coordinator, Kathy Ash, will contact you to discuss the campaign 
and assist in completing the news release.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact her at 1-866-379-6668 ext. 105 or by email at 
kathy.ash@firesafetycouncil.com.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Debbie Forrest 
Debbie Forrest, Operations Manager  
Fire Marshal’s Public Fire Safety Council Distribution Centre 
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